
Title: Subtitle Project – Thank You for Your Prayers 
 
May 7, 2009 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to thank you for your prayers and ask for more. A volunteer and myself each 
spent ~25 hours this past weekend working on the subtitles. In addition to a lot of 
straightforward work, we also encountered a seemingly endless series of computer and 
software glitches, but we did get the job done. We have subtitles in Spanish to use in Panama, 
and we also mailed discs to Dr. Wilder with subtitles in Dutch, and he got them in time to take 
them with him as he flies to Holland today. So Athank you@ to all those who were supporting our 
efforts with prayer. 
 
Dr. Wilder is going to be presenting at a conference with almost 3,000 pastors, and will be using 
the subtitled ministry sessions in several of his presentations. We would appreciate prayers that 
the conference will go well and that the Lord will anoint our material to accomplish His 
purposes. 
 
Thanks and blessings, 
 
Dr Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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